
 

January 28, 2025 
 
Dear CCHS Parents and Families,  
 
The North Carolina Opportunity Scholarship Program offers annual scholarships for tuition and fees at eligible private 
schools, helping North Carolina families access education that best meets their child’s needs. The application for the 
2025-26 school year opens on February 6, 2025. 
Please note that if you are a North Carolina resident and are currently receiving or plan to apply for financial assistance 
through MACS, you must complete the North Carolina Opportunity Scholarship Program application. 
 
Key Dates: 

• Late January-April 15, 2025: Current Student Renewal Period 
• February 6-March 6, 2025: Application Period for Opportunity Scholarship and ESA+ Program 
• April 1-30, 2025: Award Notification Sent to Families 

Beginning in late January, families with students in the Opportunity Scholarship and/or ESA+ Program will receive renewal 
offers through MyPortal. 

For more information on the program, eligibility, and application process, visit the new NCSEAA website or access the 
quick links below: 

• Opportunity Scholarship information, resources, FAQs 
• ESA+ Program information, resources, FAQs 
• Current Student Renewal Information 
• 2025-26 Household Income Guidelines (attached to this email) 

The  Parents for Educational Freedom North Carolina (PEFNC) has a wonderful team of parent liaisons who are available 
to assist parents throughout the application process. If you have additional questions, please contact the MACS Business 
Office at macsbilling@rcdoc.org. 

Sincerely yours in Christ,  
 

 
 
Mrs. Lori J. Phillips, Principal 
 

https://k12.ncseaa.edu/
https://k12.ncseaa.edu/opportunity-scholarship/
https://k12.ncseaa.edu/the-education-student-accounts/
https://k12.ncseaa.edu/families-of-awarded-students/opportunity-scholarship/how-to-renew/
https://www.pefnc.org/parent_liaison_team
mailto:macsbilling@rcdoc.org

